

St Christopher's Sixth Form
Queens Road West
Accrington
Lancashire
BB5 4AY
www.st-christophers.org/sixth
sixthform@st-christophers.org

Dear Student,

I am delighted to invite you to our 'Summer Information Evening' on **Wednesday 26th June**. This information evening will offer you the opportunity to find out more about our Sixth Form before you begin your studies here. Personal tutors, Mr Hardwick (Head of Lower Sixth), the Head Boy and Head Girl and members of the Senior Management Team will be available to answer any specific questions. We hope that this informal event will mark the beginning of a strong and on-going relationship between home and school. Those of you who already study at St Christopher's will appreciate just how highly we value this partnership.

The presentation, providing an overview of the Sixth Form, will begin at 6pm in the Lecture Theatre followed by the serving of refreshments in the Hub. There will also be an opportunity to meet your teachers and fellow students, in advance of our upcoming Taster Day.

The transition between GCSE courses and the more academic demands of A-level can be onerous. In order to prepare our students appropriately we provide a series of Bridging Units. These work assignments have been especially written by our staff and include activities for you to complete during the summer break in preparation for the beginning of the new academic year. Copies of the Bridging Units will be given to students on our Taster Day, **Friday 28th June**.

I enclose with this correspondence some further information about the Taster Day, which I'm sure you will find very interesting.

If you are unable to attend the evening but would like to receive a copy of the PowerPoint presentation, please email Miss Dicken, Sixth Form Support Officer – sixthform@st-christophers.org

I look forward to meeting you on Wednesday 26th June.

P.F. Cuff

Deputy Headteacher

Head of Sixth Form